# SINGLETON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL



Charlton Road Singleton West Sussex PO18 0HP Phone: 01243 811679 Fax: 01243 811775

E-Mail: office@singleton.w-sussex.sch.uk www.singleton.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Christopher Todd MA(Ed)

# MISSION STATEMENT

Singleton C.E. Primary School is a happy and caring community in which good manners, excellent behaviour and a desire to continuously improve and learn are expected from everybody.

We are a Church of England School teaching Christian values and beliefs. We also promote awareness and tolerance of, and respect for other religions and cultures.

2<sup>nd</sup> February 2018

# **Newsletter Number 5**

Dear Parents/Carers,

Dates for the term – more details for many of these events will follow in due course

Entry for the term		
Monday 5 <sup>th</sup> February	8.30am – Sch	nool Nurse Drop In session for parents – appointments not needed
Friday 9 <sup>th</sup> February	INSET DAY	– school closed to pupils
Mon 12 <sup>th</sup> – Fri 16 <sup>th</sup> Feb		HALF TERM
Thursday 1 <sup>st</sup> March	World Book Day	y - we are asking pupils to dress as their favourite book character
(NOTE book character <b>not</b> film or video game character, eg not Frozen characters!)		
Wednesday 7 <sup>th</sup> March		9am Oak Class assembly
Friday 16 <sup>th</sup> March		Last swimming
Tuesday 20 <sup>th</sup> March – 3pm →5pm		Parents Consultations
Wednesday 21 <sup>st</sup> March – 3pm →6pm		
Week of 26 <sup>th</sup> March – daily (pm)		Year 6 Bikeability course
Thursday 29 <sup>th</sup> March		END OF TERM - Summer Term starts Tuesday 17 <sup>th</sup> April (16 <sup>th</sup>
		April - INSET Day)

# **Swimming payment**

A reminder to parents of pupils in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 that payment for swimming is now due for this term. We ask for a contribution of £35 per child per term towards the cost. If you have more than one child in school, you may pay £35 for the older child and £30 each for the others.

AS YOU WILL KNOW FROM NATIONAL AND LOCAL PUBLICITY SCHOOL BUDGETS ARE UNDER CONSIDERABLE STRAIN AT THE MOMENT AND WE RELY ON PARENTAL CONTRIBUTIONS TO ALLOW SWIMMING TO CONTINUE.

Please see the office for payment – thank you.

# **SIAMS** inspection

As you know we had our Church inspection on Tuesday. Many thanks to all who spoke with the inspector – all the pupils were a delight and made us very proud. The inspector was very pleased with all that she saw - we will keep you informed of the outcome when the report is published after half term.

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us.

Have a great weekend!

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Todd, Headteacher













